
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                     Thailand Bible School 2004 Report 
              October - December  2004     Jack & Michiko Coolbaugh 

 

 

 

January 
Beautified school
for dedication in 
February 

April 
Youth Camp – 
School helped 
purchase sound 
system for camp 

March  
Registered school 
with Thai Gov’t 
as UPCI (USA) 
lease for 30 years 

February 
School dedicated 
in memory of  
Bro. Isaac A. Keyes 

May 
Bought land for 
intern house at 
Khun Huay Khrai
Church 

June 
Bought land next to School 
 July  

Bought land and 
built Hmong 
church at Doi 
Nam Phiang Din 

August  
School conducted 
3-day revival at 
Chadtragan Church 

Motorcycles 

September
Thai Ministers 
Training Seminar 
was conducted at 
the Bible School 

October 
School outreached 
into Laos and 24 
Laotians were 
baptized in 2004 

November  
School built intern 
house at Chadtragan 
Church 

December 
School built intern house at 
Khun Huay Khrai Church 

Translations 

14 books translated 

2500 printed to give out 

10 Graduates 

Bought for intern use 

United Pentecostal Church International, Foreign Missions Division, 8855 Dunn Road, Hazelwood, MO  63042-2299 

School at Night 


